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Mr. Rodney Simpson, Principal                  Mrs. Jeanna Amos, Counselor 

 
 
  

Happy October!   

We have had a great first 9 weeks of school.  
Students and staff are working very hard.    If you 
have not signed up for a parent/teacher time please 
work with your child’s teacher.  I would like to 
encourage you to come in and meet with your 
child’s teacher.  This communication is very 
important to your child’s success at school.   Each 
and every day we talk to the students about making 
good choices and being bucket filler and not a 
bucket dipper.  Please help encourage students to 
make good choices at school and on the bus.    

Reminder that every Wednesday is an early release 
day.  October 10 is parent teacher conferences.  
Students do not attend school on this day.   

9 week awards will be on October 12: K-1 9:00 a.m. 
2-3 9:30 a.m.  4-5 10:05p.m. in the gym.   

Please help me in thanking all of the grandparents 
and special friends that came for our 
Grandparent’s Day open house.  We had a 
wonderful time meeting everyone.  Thank them for 
participating in the book fair.  Because of their 
generous purchase every student will be able to get 
a new book.  We will order and have them ready 
for Christmas.  Classrooms and the School Library 
will also be able to get new books as well.   

 

Happy a safe and relaxing Fall Break! 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 

 

 

COUGAR 
CUBS 

Oct. 1-5: Book Fair 

Oct. 4: School Pictures 

Oct. 5: Immunizations Due, End of 9 weeks 

Homecoming Parade at Roachdale 

Oct. 8: Fire Safety Week, Title I Parent 
Meeting 4:15 

Oct. 9: National Walk and Bike to school 

Oct. 10: Parent/teacher Conferences 

Oct. 11: 2nd Grade trip 

Oct. 12: Awards 

Oct. 15-19: Fall Break 

Oct. 22: Red Ribbon Week 

Oct. 26: fall Parties, 5th grade trip 

Oct. 31: Student of the Month 

 

Coats for Kids 
The 18th annual Coats for Kids campaign is 
underway.  Donations can be dropped off at 
Bainbridge Elementary.  New or gently used 
coats are accepted.  Distribution day is 
October 27th 8:00-3:00 at the fairgrounds 
Harris hall.   
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Reminders to Students 

• Mr. Simpson believes in you! 

• Please be mindful of the 
weather as we get into fall. We 
will still have recess outside.  

 

 Mrs. Asher’s class will begin a food 
drive for our local church food 
pantry beginning in late October.  
More information will be sent home 
at that time. 

Food Drive 
Christmas Program 

Decorating 
Miss Allen is looking for a 
parent committee to help 
decorate for the Christmas 
Program.  If interested send 
her a note.  

Bainbridge Elementary 
765-522-6233 
www.nputnam.k12.in.us 
Follow us on Facebook 
Mr. Simpson is on Twitter 
 
 

Please save and 
send in your box 
tops.  

Russellville Halloween 
Social at the community 
center October 27.  5:00 

p.m. food will be 
served; 5:30 costume 
registration begins.  
Game begin at 6:00 

 

 

http://www.nputnam.k12.in.us/
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